
December 2, 2015 
 
It was a wild Wednesday.  We had a band, committee meetings, and a Board Meeting, 

and we sang Christmas Carols  
It is beginning to look a lot like Christmas as Ray and President Don had their Red elves 

hats on.  The Salvation Army band was rocking out the K of C, with their tunes.  Lt. Gov. Hicks-
Clayton was in attendance, as our club was "Under Observation". 

Larry "Action" Jackson was sheriff for the evening. Adrienne fined Tom Gillespie & 
Norm Record for not ever seeing any of the "Star Wars" movies. These aren't the droids you are 
searching for… 
Capt. Jim Ervine spoke about the Salvation Army's mission, and introduced the band for the 
evening. 

There were letters & cards for people to sign, thanking them for their service to the club. 
We presented Amy with a "token of our appreciation",  for her help throughout the year. And we 
gave Capt. Ervine a check for $5745.00, for the Salvation Army. 

Tonight, Wednesday, December 9, 2015 is our annual Christmas Party at "The Henry", if 
you didn't RSVP to Linda you are out of luck. 

Next week's meeting, December 16th, is the NOAH project sandwich making event. 
 Please bring some guests to help and we need big boxes to transport the sandwiches.  If you 
have any coats and/or clothing, please bring those, too. 

Please contact Jerry if you plan on going down to Central Methodist on Thursday, for 
distribution. 
Sign-up for Salvation Army Bellringing on Saturday, December 19th. 
 
Light em up, 
Clark Griswald 


